
Mr. Stephen Aftergood 
Federation of American Scientists 
1725 Desales Street, NW 
Suite 600 
Washington, DC 20036 

Dear Mr. Aftergood: 

Central Intelligenoo Agency 

• - Washington, D.C. 20505 

22 December 2014 

Pursuant to the CIA Information Act of 1984, the Central Intelligence Agency is 
conducting its third decennial review of operational files that the Director of Central 
Intelligence designated exempt from the publication, disclosure, search, and review 
provisions of the Freedom of Information Act. The Agency will publish further 
information about this effort in the Federal Register. If you wish to submit comments, 
please use the contact information in the Federal Register notice. 

Sincerely, 

8-G---
John Giuffrida 

Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator 


